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The month that was
The project ‘Her&Now’ launched the last of the
three cohorts of its incubation and acceleration
support programme for women entrepreneurs in
the North Eastern Region. 43 women are part of
the incubation programme and 21 women
participate in the acceleration programme, which
is implemented in Shillong (Meghalaya), Imphal
(Manipur) and Jorhat (Assam).
The project started with the ﬁrst round of
knowledge sessions in the North Eastern Region
and Rajasthan. These sessions took a holistic
approach, working with each entrepreneur as an
individual rather than just focussing on their
businesses. First lessons learned from the
sessions show that these exercises as well as
ample time for group exercises are crucial to
build the self-conﬁdence of women entrepreneurs
and enable the women to reﬂect on their journeys
and challenges as entrepreneurs. The results
from these exercises along with the business
gaps and needs identiﬁed for each entrepreneur
will now be used to provide speciﬁc support
through coaching and mentoring based on their
individual requirements.

Spotlight
Meet Elizabeth Yambem, the founder of ‘Dweller’,
a tea business from Imphal, Manipur. She is part
of the acceleration programme of the project.
Elizabeth, who was working as a ﬁnancial analyst
in London and Singapore, gave up on her
lucrative job to come back and start her own
business that would provide opportunities for the
local population in Manipur. ‘Dweller’ offers
indigenous, naturally grown fruits and herbs in
the convenient form of tea. Her story is one of
grit and determination, which serves as an
inspiration to women entrepreneurs in the North
Eastern Region. Click here to watch her story.

The journey ahead
Implementation partner for Telangana, WE Hub,
will conduct the ﬁrst group workshops in
Warangal and Hyderabad in November for 19
incubation participants and 11 acceleration
participants.
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